
 
 

 
EXCITING NEWS: 

 
BROOKE HOUSE COLLEGE TO COVER HALF OF NEW VAT CHARGES 

FROM JANUARY 2025! 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
We are thrilled to announce that Brooke House College is stepping up to 
support our families amid the recent government-imposed VAT increases 
from January 2025. 

 
Understanding the potential financial strain this may cause; the College will 
fund half of the additional VAT charges (10% of the expected 20% VAT 
increase) up to 31st August 2025. Fees from the 1st September 2025 will be 
shared with parents once the full VAT implications are understood post the 
announcement by the government on Monday, 29 July and once the 
consultation by the government has concluded (expected at the end of 
October 2024). 

 
This initiative reflects our commitment to ensuring that our students continue 
to receive the highest quality education and football offer without adding the 
full government financial burdens to our parents’ costs. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership with the College and 
together, we will continue to thrive and provide the best opportunities for our 
students.


